
Experts from Chișinău visited some
industrial and energy facilities on the
left bank of the Nistru River

On February 3 and 4, 2025, representatives of the Ministry of Energy, „Energocom”,
„Moldelectrica”, „Vestmoldtransgaz” and the representative of the Bureau for
Reintegration Policies, paid working visits to the city of Râbnița: to „Uzina Metalurgica
Moldovenească” and „Combinatul de Ciment”, city of Tiraspol: „Tiraspoltransgaz”,
Brick Factory, Tehnopark company and the „Tirotex-Energo” Thermal Power Plant, as
well as the Thermal Power Plant located in the city of Dnestrovsk.

We remind you that in accordance with the provisions of the Decision of the
Commission for Exceptional Situations (CES) No. 7 of February 1, 2025, from the
assistance provided by the European Union (EU) to the Republic of Moldova to support
residents on both banks of the Nistru River, „Energocom”, starting from 1 February
2025, purchases natural gas exclusively for consumption by protected categories of
consumers, including household consumers, medical institutions, social centers,
educational institutions and power plants.

Thus, following the visit carried out by experts in the energy sector, it was found that
all industrial facilities visited in the cities of Râbnița, Tiraspol and Dnestrovsk are
implementing the CES provision no. 7/2025, with no deviations being found in this
regard.

At the same time, industrial facilities producing electricity, and those delivering natural
gas, thermal energy, electricity and managing the respective networks in the eastern
districts of the Republic of Moldova are operating normally, providing protected
consumers with electricity, thermal heating and natural gas, in accordance with the
requirements established by the regulatory framework in force.

         

         

 


